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New Years Day in South Marysburgh

The Jackson’s Falls Public House was the place to be on January 1st as local residents and
their families and friends congregated to offer each other best wishes for the new year.

Hosted by the South Marysburgh Recreation Committee and Lee Arden Lewis, owner of
the Public House, dozens of people attended the annual New Year’s Day Levee to enjoy
delicious foods and beverages. The annual tradition has been a signature calendar event for
many years and exemplifies the spirit of community that exists in South Marysburgh.
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The South Marysburgh Potato Festival—January 25th and 26th. See inside for details




